INSTITUTE OF SOCIAL OBSTETRICS AND GOVT. KASTURBA GANDHI
HOSPITAL FOR WOMEN AND CHILDREN, CHIENNAI-05.

To

Mr.Praveen Nagpal,
CEO & Partner,
NuGRP Solutions,
Bangalore - 560027.

Sub: Appreciation letter
Sir,

We have been associated with each other from last many months through
CSR initiative. Your engagement with us has brought lot of quality and speed in
execution of this Multi Crore CSR initiative. Your partnership & Product solutions could
bring end to end solution from solving our initial queries to handing over of Medical
products. This has created lot of value for us, and we are satisfied using all products..

We are happy to work with you and we wish you all the success for your
future engagement with all your Customers.
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DIRECTOR OF SOCIAL OBSTETRICS

Director of Social Obstetrics
1ISO & Govt. Kasturba Gandhi Hospita! ‘or
Women and Children and General Hou p. Q!
Chennai-600 005



